Thursday, June 14, 2012

## **Dear Members of DASNA and Non-members:**

Our association has been active for the last nine years. We are marching for the tenth anniversary and looking forward to complete our current project, Shire Library and to establish the continuity of DASNA. And as new elected chairman I would like to give you my full pledge to work with all members of DASNA and nonmembers.

As a chairman I have enough room and patience to accommodate all constructive feedbacks, new ideas and recommendations from all walks of life. As a result, I am looking forward and extending my invitation to bystanders, discouraged, newcomers or in-between nonmembers to join us, DASNA. If we work together we can make a big difference to our people and ourselves and I am challenging you for your test.

Finally, I would like to thank to all DASNA members and nonmembers for coming and participating at the ninth annual fund raising events in Denver, Colorado and to those who could not come but, extended their financial and moral help from distance. I would like to thank to Denver chapter who spent their times to prepare this event. Many thanks go to the auditing committees who spent useful time to apply the bylaw of DASNA to conduct the election in a professional manner. Last but not least my thanks go to all preceding executives and board members.

Thank you!

Mamay Siyoum, Chairman of DASNA dasnachairm3@yahoo.com